










































ASSURANCE OF DISCONTINUANCE 

IN RE SABRE SECURITY BREACH 

STATE OF NEW YORK 

ATTORNEY GENERAL, THE STATE OF NEW YORK 

By: 

Clark P. Russell 
Deputy Bureau Chief, Bureau of Internet and Technology 
New York State Office of the Attorney General 
28 Liberty Street, New York, NY 10005 
Email: clark.russell@ag.ny.gov 
Phone: 212-416-6494 

Date: 
- - - ---

12/22/2020



December 8, 2020








